
 
 

 

 

 

 

WARNING:  
BOGUS INSPECTORS 

 

The public and business owners are hereby warned of bogus inspectors operating within the 

district. These “bogus inspectors” are charging businesses for various activities, including but 

not limited to food condemnations, distribution of posters, etc. They issue bogus invoices to 

businesses. The businesses and members of the public are urged to report these “bogus 

inspectors” to the South African Police Services.  They have been seen in few areas already 

within the Gert Sibande District. 

 
 
 

Inspectors from Gert Sibande District Municipality can be identified as 
follows: 

 

 Uniform with the emblem of the district; 

 Identification cards with a name, photo, ID number and postal address of the district; 

 They will issue an inspection notice on the spot which does not cost any money; 

 The only time when payment will have to be made is when applying for a permit and this 

does not involve cash transactions. 

 These inspectors can be verified by calling: 017 801 7000/ 7112/ 071 609 9219 

 

ENQUIRIES 

GERT SIBANDE DISTRICT MUNICIPAL HEALTH OFFICE 

017 801 7112/ 071 609 9219 
  

 
“A community driven district of excellence and development” 


